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16/08/2018  17:17:072018/3669/A OBJ Sarah Monk As a resident of Willes Road since 1999 I object to these large, illuminated signs on the basis that this is still a 

much valued residential area. I welcome new homes, and even the scores of students who will be making 

their term-time home in Holmes Road (our usual path to the High Street) but I see no need for brash 

advertising. There is no walk-past trade and my understanding is that those living there will know where they 

are going. It reduces the area to a transitory community, which it most certainly is not. I have no idea what 

purpose it might serve on Regis Road but my main objection is for illuminated signage of an advertising nature 

on Holmes Road. Please don't allow it.
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